
Coleen Lawlor, Bellows Falls, VT.
I live in Rockingham Vermont and am concerned with habitat degradation in the 
area. The Upper Meadows in Rockingham Vermont is currently providing habitat 
for grassland species. The Upper Meadows is currently being managed by  
delayed mowing.  Delayed mowing protects the rapidly declining and threatened 
grassland bird species that nest there. I visit the Upper Meadows to see 
these species as do others from the area. I believe that Great River Hydro 
should continue the practice of delayed mowing at the Upper Meadows for the 
length of the contract. 
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